
I am trying to assemble a complete set of 2007 vintage ports for an upcoming article in 

my bimonthly International Wine Cellar publication, which is now read by wine lovers in 

all 50 U.S. states and 35 countries.   

 

I thought I’d contact you directly and ask for your help in arranging to send my your 

2007(s) to me through your U.S. importers.  Hopefully, your U.S. agent already has these 

wines—or at least samples of them—in the U.S. market. 

 

Your U.S. importer is almost certainly aware of my publication and would have my 

mailing address on file, but here it is, just in case they need it: 

 

Stephen Tanzer 

325 East 79
th

 Street, #6A 

New York, NY  10075 

 

Telephone:  212-772-0454 

 

I would like to have all samples in hand by November 25, but the sooner the better.  I 

plan to do my tastings in early December and publish an article with tasting notes on the 

International Wine Cellar website shortly after that. 

 

Thanks in advance for your help. 

 

Best regards, 

 

Stephen Tanzer 

Editor/Publisher, International Wine Cellar 


